
  

 RE-HEARING REGARDING QUARTERLY ADJUSTMENTS OF XWDISCOS ON ACCOUNT OF VARIATION IN 

POWER PURCHASE PRICE (PPP) FOR THE 4TH QUARTER OF FY 2019-20 

1. Hearing in the matter of XWDISCOs adjustment requests on account of variation in Power Purchase Price (PPP) for the 4th quarter 

of FY 2019-20 was held on November 24, 2020 at NEPRA Tower Islamabad. 

2. The Authority while taking serious notice of non-preparation of DISCOs and CPPA-G officials adjourned the hearing. The hearing 

has now been rescheduled as under; 

  Date:  December 01, 2020 (Tuesday)    

  Time:  11:30 AM   

  Venue:  Online  

Following link may be used for participation in the hearing through Zoom: 

Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88137461635 

Meeting ID:  881 3746 1635 
 
 

All communications shall be addressed to: 
 

Registrar NEPRA 

NEPRA Tower, Attaturk Avenue (East), G-5/1, Islamabad 

Phone: 051-2013200  Fax: 051-2600021, E.mail   registrar@nepra.org.pk 
 

Copies of adjustment requests filed by XWDISCOs can be obtained from NEPRA office or downloaded from website: www.nepra.org.pk 
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